
 

 
Planning a Food Drive for us? Here’s what you need to know: 
 

 We APPRECIATE YOUR EFFORTS! 
 

 The Lord’s Cupboard can accept unopened non-perishable 
(canned, packaged and boxed) foods which are NOT PAST 
THEIR EXPIRATION DATES 
 

 Please plan to go through all items to check expiration 
dates prior to delivery. The Lord’s Cupboard does not have 
trash pickup, recycling pickup, or a dumpster – so 
discarding expired items actually COSTS us money! 
 

 We usually have large plastic collection bins which you are 
welcome to borrow for your drive. Just call 641-472-8457 

 

 We can only accept fresh or frozen food if previously 
approved by calling 641-472-8457.  (We have limited 
fridge and freezer space) 

 

 Delivery of the food items to the Lord’s Cupboard will be 
your responsibility. Donations can be brought to our 
physical location at 54 South B Street Monday through 
Friday between 1:00 and 4:00p.m., or other times by 
appointment (call us at 641-472-8457) 
 

 We are always glad to do a “Photo Op” and/or tour if 
desired when you bring the donation! 



 

 
 




